TCADA awards additional funding

TCADA awarded almost $1.8 million in funding to providers in Regions 1, 2, 4, 6, 7, 8, 9 and
11. These funds were earmarked as part of a strategic effort to allocate funding to areas of the
state that are geographically or programmatically underserved. The awards were made through a
competitive bid process and the amount represents three months remaining in fiscal year 2002.

“Increased access to services and a complete array of services throughout the state translates into
improved outcomes for individuals with substance abuse problems,” said Dr. Dave Wanser,
TCADA executive director.

TCADA funded prevention, intervention and treatment programs in the eight regions for the rest
of the 2002 fiscal year that ends in August. The funding will be continued and annualized for
fiscal year 2003. Click here for the funding roster.


http://www.tcada.state.tx.us/funding/FY02Roster.pdf
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